
 WBSC Special Board Meeting to plan for COVID-19 Issues 
 

March 26, 2020 at  6 pm; conducted via ZOOM due to COVID-19  

Attendance for 3/26/20: 

Mindy Cherrington 
Kelly Smith 
Michelle Pratt 
Rodney Massman 

Amanda Bartmess 

Jen Pierce 

Nick Witthaus, webmaster 

Julie Schisler,pool manager 

Board Members voted to extend the $30 discount on membership until April 30th.  
It was noted that the Southwest swim club  is increasing rates to $475 to pay for increase in 
payroll. WBSC may have to do similar increase next year.  
Josh  Smith, requested by  board member Kelly Smith,  is looking into the electrical outlet 
situation at the pool to have more access not all on one breaker.  
The Board  has decided to hold on major purchases at the pool until we know if/when we will 
get to open 
 Pool manager Julie Schisler has concerns because many of the guards need training and there 
is currently nothing available d/t COVID 19. Will continue to monitor. 
It was noted that the Hickman pool is currently being painted by Columbia Parks and Rec. Anne 
Sievers has some experience painting pools and would be willing to discuss. Parks and Rec. 
recommended getting quotes from Westport Pools out of St. Louis or Capri Pools. These quotes 
will be pursued.  
 
Meeting adjourned 630 pm. 
 
 


